
15th March 2019 

This week in maths we have continued looking at fractions with a focus on adding, subtracting 

and comparing fractions. The children have been using fraction walls and diagrams to support 

them with this learning.  

Art has focused on the sculptor Antony Gormley.  The children have explored his art work 

and tried to recreate one of his exhibits. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English, we have had fun creating a new chapter in the story of George’s Marvellous 

Medicine.  There have been some interesting new medicines causing all sorts of problems for 

some of the poor farm animals! 

In science, we have set up another experiment to look at how water is transported through 

plants. 

   

 

 

 

 

For your information 

Thursday 21st March – Berkley Castle / Edward Jenner school trip.  Please can children bring 

a packed lunch and wear full uniform with outdoor shoes/trainers. 

PE this term will take place on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Our focus is street dance.   

The school has signed up to Times Tables Rockstars.  It is an online programme to support 

times tables practice at home and in school.  The children have been given their passwords 

and logins.  Here is the link:  https://ttrockstars.com/  

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them. 



15th March 2019 

Home Learning is due in on Friday 29th March – to be shared with peers. 

 


